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Dear parent/ carers, the nursery children 

have been learning about the Weather and 

have begun to look at seasonal changes that 

are taking place around us. If you see any conkers, pine 

cones, acorns or things that may be of interest, feel free 

to bring them in to nursery to share with other children. 

       Diary Dates 

9th October         Nursery Open Event 

15th October        October Holiday– Nursery  

                              Closed 

22nd October        Inset Day-Nursery Closed 

23rd  October        Nursery pupils resume                   

                               Nursery Times 

AM: 

Monday – Thursday 8.00– 11.15am 

Friday 8.00– 11.13am 

 

PM: 

Monday – Wednesday 12.00 – 4 pm 

Thursday 12.12 – 4pm 

 

Full Day :8.00-6pm 

Open Event  

5.00pm – 6.00pm 

Tuesday 9th October 2018 

The Nursery will be open for Parents and 

their child to visit the Nursery together. 

Come along and see what your child is learning.  

Please check our school blog, The 

Kirkhill Chatter, to find out what is 

going on at nursery. 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/

wl/kirkhill/ 

Please comment and share 

your thoughts too. 

Follow us on Twitter  

Access road to the nursery building 

Please note that vehicle access is not         

permitted at the back of the school building 

between 7:30am and 4:30pm each day. This is to ensure 

the safety of nursery pupils. Thank you for your support 

with this. 

                    Lunches for Full Day Children 

Hot lunch or pre made packed lunch is available 

from the school kitchen. Please order either on a 

daily or weekly basis for your child via your 

child’s key worker. 

If sending a packed lunch with your child, please 

do not over pack, a small sandwich, piece of fruit, 

chopped vegetables, a small drink and either a 

yoghurt or small snack bar is plenty 

as the children do get a snack in the 

morning and afternoon too. 

 

Outdoor clothing 

Outdoor play is very important at nursery. Please 

can you make sure your child is ready for all 

weather by providing suitable clothing with their 

names, especially wellies. These can be left at 

nursery. Its is getting colder so please make sure 

your child is warm and cosy.  

 

Absences from Nursery 

We follow the West Lothian Council Pupil Ab-

sence Management Policy. If your child is going 

to be absent from Nursery please contact 

Kirkhill School to inform us. 

“Play is the work of child-

hood— Mr Rodgers 


